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ASX RELEASE (ASX: SCL) 

 

Data Incident 

 

3 June 2024: Schrole Group Ltd (ASX: SCL) (“Schrole” or the “Company”), provider of accredited 
training and global Human Resources (HR) Software-as-a-Service (SaaS) provides the following 
update regarding a data breach incident.  

Schrole has experienced an incident which it understands has resulted in a third party obtaining 
unauthorised access to personal information of certain candidates who had registered on the Schrole 
platform. 

The incident has had no impact on the Company’s ongoing operations. Schrole’s platform was not 
locked down or otherwise impacted by the incident and no impact on schools using Schrole’s platform 
has been identified.  

On detecting the incident, Schrole took immediate action to remove the unauthorised access and deploy 
measures to mitigate the risk of recurrence of the incident. An investigation was launched and Schrole 
and its external experts continue to work to determine the extent of the incident and the impact to 
personal information. At this stage of the investigation, the Company cannot confirm the likely number 
of candidates affected however understands that the third party had access to a subset of Schrole’s 
data involving the personal information of candidates.  

The Company will identify, inform and support individuals whose personal information may have been 
affected in line with its obligations.  

The Company has engaged with its cyber insurers and notified the Office of the Australian Information 
Commissioner and the Information Commissioner’s Office (UK). 

We will continue to keep our candidates, shareholders and key stakeholders updated as we respond to 
this event and our investigation continues and further facts are established. 

 

ENDS 

This announcement was authorised for release by the Board of Directors.  
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